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APPROVED
Bibliographic Services Committee Meeting

Friday, July 8, 2005

Kopp’s Canteen
12:00 p.m.

Present: Ellie Sheldon (St. Joseph’s School of Nursing), chair; Jill Grundfest (Mid-York Library System); Dorcas MacDonald (Syracuse University); Megan Riccardi (Environmental Science Center – SRC); Kenn Runninger (Oneida-Herkimer BOCES); Joan Wolek (Hamilton College); Kathleen Salsbury (Munson-Williams-Proctor Art Institute); Nancy Howe (CLRC), liaison.
Absent: Wayne Stevens (Le Moyne College).
1. Minutes of March 23, 2005:  Approved, no changes.
2. Evaluations from Annual ILL Workshop: Results were good. Repeat “ILL for Beginners” at next year’s workshop. Could we make the conference available by satellite or conference call for those unable to attend? After some discussion it was decided that this would not be practical but we could video tape it and make the tape available through CLRC.
3. Abridged ILL workshop 10/21/05 - Planning Stages: This will be held at the Noreen Reale Falcone Library at Le Moyne College. Topics will be: paperless management systems for ILL (with discussions of ILLIAD and CLIO) and delivery methods for ILL, and perhaps a visit from Jon Penn of Nylink.
4. The CLRC Delivery Contract: Nancy Howe and Mike McLane will be meeting with Dan Bollen (president of Independent Courier) to discuss this year’s contract. CLRC will be proposing a reduction in price due the decreased volume in the number of packages handled by the courier (evidenced by the monthly statistics provided by Independent Courier). 
5. Bibliographic Service Manual update for 2006: Nancy Howe will be revising it to reflect the changes in the last year, especially with regard to OCLC. She will be sending sections by e-mail to the Bibliographic Services Committee for comment/edit. This document will be ready for June 2006 ILL meeting. 

6. Next meeting; adjourn: September 9/16, noon at the Lincklaen House in Cazenovia (downstairs).
